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View more photos of our event here

http://photographybyk.pass.us/theres-no-place-like-home/


Holding Bank of America Accountable for 
Neglecting Communities of Color
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View photos of neglected properties here

www.toledofhc.org/uploads/directory/PPT_BOA_Toledo_-_FINAL_8.29.16.pdf
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Here at Toledo Fair Housing Center there are many people who put countless hours and enormous amounts of 
effort into growing the agency. We would like to offer you the chance to get to know some of the determined and 

energetic staff and board members who work hard to keep housing fair! 

GETTING TO KNOW President & CEO Michael P. Marsh
urrently serving as the President and CEO, Michael initially joined TFHC in 1996 as a volunteer. Michael’s 
passion for civil rights began while studying at BGSU, where he developed an appreciation for cultural 
diversity. Today he enjoys immersing himself in different cultures through travel, and his journeys have taken 

him to 54 countries and 35 states. Gaining perspective from the people he meets while traveling, Michael shares, 
“Even though we may have cultural differences, at the core, we are all human beings who are looking to improve our 
quality of life, and we have more similarities than differences at the end of the day.”

	 Michael draws inspiration from those who can persevere through 
difficult times and “strive to make the world a better and more beautiful 
place through their contributions,” noting that his role models Dolly 
Parton, Oprah Winfrey, and Tina Turner exemplify these traits. 
	 Encouraging more young people to become involved in civil rights and 
nonprofit work, Michael believes that they “Can help us move toward a 
more just and equitable society because they are not burdened by the past. 
In order to move us forward, we need thoughtful and deliberative leaders.”

GETTING TO KNOW Board Member Ernest Walker, Jr.
	 A member of the Board of Directors, Ernie’s involvement with TFHC dates back to the 1980s. He is originally 
from Cocoa Beach, Florida and earned his bachelor’s degree at Sienna 
Heights University in Adrian, Michigan. Ernie’s passion for the arts 
and music is evident, as he is a longstanding member of the Clarence 
Community Chorus.
	 Hearing Rev. Jesse Jackson speak is what first sparked an interest in 
civil rights, and other sources of inspiration include the men and women 
serving in the military and the Bible.
	 Advising those who want to work in the nonprofit sector, Ernie 
states, “Have a purpose, do the homework, develop a support group, 
and have a means of funding. Also have patience because things do not 
just happen overnight.”
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